
Janet Mason 

From: 	 Dave Zellner 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, March 7, 2018 6:06 PM 
To: 	 Janet Mason; Rudy Esquivias; John Suniga (john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov) 
Cc: 	 Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly 
Subject: 	 RE: department recommendation for special event liquor license 

Jan, I did an inspection of Dolce Vita's main hall last year and found it was properly maintained and met the code 

requirements for hosting large assembly events. The Building Division recommends approval of this special event 
license. 

Respectfully, 

J. Davis "Dave" Zellner, CB0 
Building and Safety Manager - Development Services 
City of Apache Junction 
300 E. Superstition Blvd. 
Apache Junction, AZ 85119 
480-474-5084 
dzellner@ajcity.net  

Office Hours 

Monday — Thursday, 7:00 am — 6:00 pm, Closed on Fridays 

From: Janet Mason 
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 10:53 AM 
To: Dave Zellner; Rudy Esquivias; John Suniga (john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov) 
Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly 
Subject: department recommendation for special event liquor license 

This is a reminder that I have not received your department recommendation for the special event liquor license for the 

Boys and Girls Club at Dolce Vita for April 21, 2018. It is also on the March 20 agenda and is due by noon today. 

Thanks. 

ig24-011 

Deputy City Clerk 

City of Apache Junction 

300 E. Superstition Boulevard 
Apache Junction, AZ 85119 
(480) 474-5068 

imason@aicity.net  
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